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- I transcribed the Regina vs. Ah Ho Larceny case and sent it to Ole to be added to the GCPS 
website. 

- George put a great article about our AGM in the NewsLeader.  It included a photo from the 
meeting.  Thank you George!!

- I found an application from F.P. Cook for 160 acres of land (some belonged to a Chinese 
man – maybe Frenchy?) in 1888.  There was quite a dispute between Cook and W.T. 
Thompson.  I did a cut and paste of the document and submitted it to Ole for the GCPS 
website.

- Qeepr has put an article online about the Granite Creek Cemetery.  It is based on an 
interview they did with me some time ago.  You can find the article here:  
http://www.qeepr.com/blog/ghost-towns-granite-creek-cemetery/#prettyPhoto  I gave Ole
a link to this for the website.   I also have a printed copy for you to look at if you would like.
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